| TeKaporelhana Awhina Hunga Whara

D Lohr
fyi-reguest-2932-df029989 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lohr

Statement of Correction

We are writing to amend some information provided to you in our letter of 18 September
2015. In the letter we provided incorrect figures for the Annual budgeted amounts for
administration costs for the Integrity Services team. Please see the correct figures
below.

2007/08 2008/09 2009/10 2010/11 2011/12 2012/13 2013/14 2014/15

$4,351,394 | $3,998,967 | $3,648,269 $4,189,250 | $5,115,313 | $4,733,510 | $4,886,375 $4,975,394

ACC is happy to answer your questions

If you have any questions, ACC will be happy to work with you to answer these. You
can contact us at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to Government Services,
PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can cail them on
0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to The Office of the
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Government Services
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